
 

 

      

 

Managers’ report 

November 21, 2020 

1. RL James should be finished soon.  approval by grounds committee before 

check is issued.   

2. Seawall was completed and weep holes are working 

3. Most owners are up to date on HOA dues.  They have been contacted and 

checks are in the mail.   

4. Office will be closed Thursday and Friday November 26-27. 

 

Happy Thanksgiving.  

 

   


